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500 WATTS GOODALL OFFICE BUILDING 930 KC

216 NORTH SPRUCE

Oya-//n/a, WNebraska

March 14, 1955

Mr, Mgurice W Nittler
Box 94
Geneva, Nebr.

Dear Maurice:

o Thank you for your repogt on our special
Tational Radio Club "DX'er" frogram of Monday,
2:50-3:00 A M CST.

It was a pleasure on our part to have been ablet o
present the program on your behalf, as well as ours,

The entire staff here at KOGA wants to thank each
and every member of the NRC for their Complete reports.

Ver trulyyours
aaZ-chZ{§z::’

Alvin Peters
Chief Engineer KOGA



